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I	welcome	the	change	to	single	ward	members,	as	the	City	of	Ballarat	has	many	issues	that	going
forward	will	affect	the	city	and	how	it	operates.	The	three	wards	do	not	adequately	cover	the	issues
of	new	housing,	mixed	in	with	older	villages	and	different	demographics.
The	single	ward	structure	in	my	opinion	should	cover	the	issue	each	share,	the	Alfredton	ward
should	be	in	the	same	road	network,	as	we	all	have	the	same	issue	with	traffic	issues	in	the	west	of
the	city	during	school	times.
I	have	identified	(Shaded	in	yellow)	in	the	PDF	attachment	that	the	old	golf	club/Insignia	estate	be
included	with	option	one	as	my	preference	of	the	options.	It	will	increase	the	number	of	voters	in
the	Alfredton	ward,	and	take	from	the	Lake	Gardens	ward,	which	has	a	greater	number.
Option	one	also	has	the	growth	zones	that	will	over	time	increase,	and	the	Victoria	Park	ward	will
gain	from	the	new	housing	in	that	area.
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